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In January 2016 and September 2017 advice was provided in Visa Paks 243 and 326 about 
fingerprinting services available to clients in New Zealand. 

As of Wednesday 28 August 2019, the webpage for the fingerprinting services moved from the NZ 
Post website to the Kiwibank website.   There is no change to the process or the booking 
functionality.   

The new web address is www.kiwibank.co.nz/fingerprinting.  Any searches will bring up the Kiwibank 
page and a redirection from the NZ Post page has been setup.   Kiwibank has advised all impacted 
stakeholder groups including immigration advisers and lawyers. 

 

http://inzkit/publish/visapak/visapak/#60291.htm
http://inzkit/publish/visapak/visapak/#67533.htm
http://www.kiwibank.co.nz/fingerprinting
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